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SPONSORS OF BILL: 
 
Finance, Revenue, & Bonding Committee 
 
REASONS FOR BILL: 
 
This bill would allow Connecticut residents a tax credit when working remotely and paying 
taxes while working for businesses in another state.  It would also allow the Connecticut 
Attorney General to study ways to take appropriate steps to defend Connecticut residents 
from having taxes imposed on them by another state while they reside in Connecticut. 
 
RESPONSE FROM ADMINISTRATION/AGENCY: 
 
Jeffrey Beckham, Secretary of the Office of Policy and Management 
The secretary submits testimony in support of the bill. Detailing the reasons for the bill being 
created and shows his appreciation for this bill. He believes by passing this bill, it will help 
telework workers in a great way. Secretary Beckham believes because of this bill, these 
workers could receive a beneficial tax treatment if their income were sourced to Connecticut.  
 
NATURE AND SOURCES OF SUPPORT: 
 
Kerri Huxta and two others submitted testimony in support of the bill. 
 
NATURE AND SOURCES OF OPPOSITION: 
 
The following submitted testimony in opposition of the bill. 

- Adrian, Avery 
- Clark, Kathy 
- Marvin, Mike 
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